
 

        

                      

 

INVITATION 
Tuesday 10 July 

12noon – 1.30pm 

University of Ballarat Auditorium 

Light lunch provided 

Teams of Melbourne University students will discuss their work on two regional projects.  
University of Ballarat staff will provide an overview of research conducted at the Horsham campus.  

Auspiced by University of Ballarat, Horsham Rural City Council and Wimmera Development Association, 
the Melbourne University students will outline their work on two key regional issues 

Development opportunities at the new Wimmera 
Intermodal Freight Terminal  

Feasibility of Passenger Air Services in the Wimmera  
The University of Melbourne Work Integrated Learning (WIL) challenges students to apply their considerable knowledge and skills into a 
business environment. The WIL Volunteer Business Practicum (VBP) provides the opportunity for students from the Graduate School of 
Business & Economics to undertake a robust business project, in a team of four, during the semester breaks (February and July), often in 
regional Australia.  

Students are usually based with not-for-profit organisations. VBP is a non-accredited activity for the students- they are volunteering their 
knowledge and skills into a much needed local project.  

RSVP tmcdonald@wda.org.au  0353816503 

mailto:tmcdonald@wda.org.au

